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Hello and welcome to the August edition of DIGI-POST, your monthly newsletter
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Date Event Venue Booking link/more information

Sat 9th Sep
Derby Pride – come an 
support our PR stand 
between 12-6pm

Markeaton Park, Derby Email 
accgrowth@girlguidingderbyshire.org 

Fri 15th –
Sat 16th Sep Adult International Sleepover Gateway Centre 

Ashbourne Click here to book your place

Sat 16th –
Sun 17th Sep

Guide/Ranger/YL (age 14-18) 
International Sleepover

Gateway Centre, 
Ashbourne Click here to book your place

The Prince’s Trust and Derby County Community Trust are running a FREE football and multi-sports 
programme in Derby! By joining this programme, young people will leave with qualifications and 
improved confidence while meeting new people and playing and creating football sessions! Please 
see below for more information. (Travel costs provided as well as lunch)
• Taster Day: 17th August 2023, Programme: 21st – 25th August 2023
Requirements:
• Age: 16-25 years old, Not in education on employment or working under 16 hours p/w.
• Live in Nottinghamshire or Derbyshire – Leicestershire referrals may still be accepted.
During the programme based at Pride Park Stadium, Derby DE24 8XL, the young people will:
• Undertake coaching and leadership sessions with a Premier Leagues Club!
• Work towards sport leadership qualification.
• Play a variety of football-based sessions on state-of-the-art 3g pitch.
• Build confidence and meet new likeminded people.
• Ongoing mentoring available for after the programme.
If you would like to enrol onto this programme, please email or call on the below:  
Email: evan.allen@princes-trust.org.uk Phone (Evan): 07929 350 022

Thank you to all those who came to our farewell picnic ☺

We can hardly believe that the time has come to write our 
final newsletter. September 2018 feels like a lifetime ago, but 

the last 5 years have gone in a flash! Who would have thought 
that mastering Facebook Live and hosting a virtual Camp-

over for more than 7,000 people would be amongst our 
proudest achievements. Not to mention finishing our 

commission in style with the brilliant SHINE county camp!
We are so proud of Team Derbyshire and would like to say a 
massive thank you to all of the volunteers and young people 
in our county for your support over the last 5 years, you have 

been absolutely fantastic! We wish Angela and her team every 
success as they take over from 1st September.

Michelle, Jo & Izzy x
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DAY TIME ACTIVITIES
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EVENING ACTIVITIES
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STAFF/LEADERS FUN
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